
 

 

 

Dear Buyer,  

As a responsible breeder, I want to ensure that the kittens I provide you are healthy and protected. 

That's why I've partnered with SpaySecure, a program that ensures the proper spaying/neutering of my 

kittens to prevent unplanned litters and promote their well-being. 

 In order to cover the cost of this service, I charge a $60 spay/neuter management and compliance fee, 

which is included in the price of each kitten. This fee covers the cost of SpaySecure's services and 

ensures that my kittens are protected and properly managed. I wanted to take a moment to explain what 

this fee is and why it's important.  

The SpaySecure program is designed to protect your new kitten's health by delaying the spay/neuter 

surgery until the kitten is better matured. This helps prevent health risks associated with early 

spay/neuter. It also helps me to ensure that my bloodlines are protected from unqualified and 

unauthorized breeding and enables me to obtain uniform proof that helps me meet my spay and neuter 

commitments to other breeders in my network and meet club requirements.  

The spay/neuter contract may seem a bit intimidating at first, but it's simply a way to ensure that we are 

doing our part to protect our breed and prevent any potential issues down the road. SpaySecure is a 

company that many breeders use to ensure that their kittens are spayed or neutered on time. Our goal is 

to make sure that every kitten is in a loving and safe environment, and this contract is a part of how we 

can achieve that.  

Please note that there is a 30-day extension available if needed, but there are documentation 

requirements and a process you need to go through. It's always best to speak with your vet early on to 

schedule the procedure and avoid any last-minute complications.  

By choosing to purchase a kitten from us, you are making a commitment to responsible pet ownership 

and supporting our efforts to ensure that all kittens are healthy, happy, and well-cared for. We believe 

that this added cost and process is well worth it, as it shows our commitment to the long-term health 

and well-being of our kittens.  

Thank you for your understanding and support.  

Best regards,  

 

Aubs Maine Coons 


